
Out of the Woodwork Productions  

Scouts at the Virginia Renaissance Faire  
18 & 19 May 2019 (Rain or Shine) 
Open to all organized youth groups 

 
 
Explore the 16th Century 
 Meet the Queen and her Court 
 Get Knighted or learn to be a Yeoman of the Guard 
 Learn about bee keeping, cooking, spinning, or weaving 
 Dance with the townsfolk or nobles  
 Dance the Maypole 
 Make an Elizabethan doll  
 Play games such as scuttlehatch or stool ball 
 Join the Militia and learn to handle a sword and pike  
 Be a sailor, “Learn the ropes” and navigate the world 
 Join the gun crew in the cannon drill 
 Explore period technologies 
 Try your skill at Archery 
 Watch a show demonstrating a skill 

 
Special Scout (or organized youth group) activities will be available during 2019 Scout Days. The 
activities include but are not limited to navigation, writing secret messages, astronomy, and long 
bow show.  Activities at the faire may satisfy activities associated with Merit Badges.  Please check 
your organization’s documents for applicable requirements.  

 
Due to space limitations, some activities may require pre-registration or an additional fee for 
supplies. Please note - participation in activities requires admission to the Virginia Renaissance 
Faire. Admission to the faire is not included in any activity fee which may be assessed.  
 

Discount Admission (only valid May 18th and May 19th 2019) 
Preregistration (4/1/2019 – 5/10/2019) 
Troops (or organized groups only) - 
minimum 5 Scouts  

At gate during the weekend of May 18 & 19 
2019 

$8 admission per Scout  
1 free adult admission for every 5 scouts 
with troop/group pre-registration 

$8 admission per Scout in uniform 

During Scout Days, the Virginia Renaissance faire remains open to the general public. 
No unattended minors permitted. Scouts must be accompanied by Troop Leader, parent, or 
other responsible adult. 
 
Please note: Preregistrations must be received or postmarked by 5/10/2019.  Preregistrations WILL 
NOT be accepted after 5/10/19. OOTW is not responsible for delayed or non-received registrations. 
Scout discounts will still be available at the gate for scouts in uniform. A confirmation email will be 
sent upon receipt of preregistration.  Please be aware, there are no refunds for non-attendance.   
 
For additional information or registration forms, visit ootweducation.org.  For additional information, 
contact OOTW at comeplay@varf.org or education@varf.org or call 703-508-5036. 
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